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3 July 2025 

 

Confirmation of NESO’s support to Ofgem’s Assessment of Long Duration Electricity Storage 
projects 

 

Dear Gordon, 

 

Thank you to your letter to Julian Leslie dated 25th June 2025 entitled “Open Letter: NESO's support 
for Ofgem's assessment of Long Duration Electricity Storage (LDES) projects”. 

Following receipt of that letter, I am pleased to confirm that we can fulfil this scope of work by the 
specified deadlines as outlined in the letter.  

We look forward to continuing to work closely on your assessment for the new LDES regime. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Paul Wakeley 
Head of Strategic Network Development 
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